
 

March 6, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Lee Huff 

Ohio Valley Business Advisors LLC 

PO Box 21356 

South Euclid, OH 44122 

 

Dear Lee, 

While it’s been almost a year since we completed the sale of our company, E Group Inc., dba 

Comfort Keepers, we wanted to forward a note to let you know what an excellent job you did in 

assisting us during the sale of the company. 

We could not have done it without you. Your thorough evaluation of our business to support 

the selling price was both aggressive and realistic. Ultimately, we received the offer that we 

were seeking and the transition was smooth and went without a “hitch” thanks to your 

involvement. 

We must add that both Marcy and I had an immediate chemistry with you and have developed 

a great relationship with you. We remain friends to this day. 

Again, thanks for all the help and we wish you the best in all your future endeavors. 

 

Bill and Marcy Enders 

Former owners of E Group Inc., dba Comfort Keepers 

 


